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Dear Committee,
I am Dan Murphy, Managing Director of the Broadway Rose in Tigard.  I am also the Board Chair for the
Washington County Visitors Association.   I just wanted to let you know I think it is wrong to be spending TLT
income on anything other than tourism.  Other than the 30% which goes to the general fund, which I don’t even
know if I agree with that, you are putting the housing crisis on the backs of the hotels who are trying to create the
commerce to help businesses grow.
Consider this a no vote for S8595.
Thanks
Dan
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